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Pawnee County Commissioners Meet
(KLZA)--Pawnee County Commissioners discussed the audit bid when they met
Tuesday.

The Board will request a quote from Schulz and Associates for fiscal year end
2020-2022 for audits.

District 1 Chief Probation Officer Ashley Griess met with the Board to introduce
herself and provide annual updates.

Pawnee County Memorial Hospital Administrator Ruth Stephens and Finance
Director Dawn Friesel met with the Commissioners to provide updates on the
hospital. Commissioners approved the reappointment of Gary Farwell to the
Pawnee County Memorial Medical Foundation.

Commissioners also reviewed the preliminary One-and-Six Year Road Plan for
Pawnee County with Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner.
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